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Re: Paper proposal 

 

 

To: Tatiana Khavenson, Anna Soloveva  

Email: xtanya@gmail.com 

 

Paper title: A study of the validity of the Unified State Exam in Russia 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your proposed presentation for the 2013 AEA-Europe 

Conference in Paris has been accepted. 

Presentations will be organised in 90-minute sessions according to topic, giving 30 minutes, 

including 10 minutes for questions, for each presentation 

We would very much appreciate it if you would please acknowledge receipt of this 

acceptance letter, and at the same time confirm that you still intend to participate in the 

conference, by emailing aea-europe@cito.nl. 

Please note that unless you inform us otherwise we will expect you to have registered for 

the conference by the Early Bird deadline of end of September. If you have not registered by 

that deadline we will with regret be obliged to remove your contribution from the conference 

programme.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Henk Moelands 

Chair, Scientific Programme Committee 


